
 

 

   

23rd January 2025 

JAC Recruitment Co., Ltd. 

 

 

JAC Recruitment offers its sympathy and support 

for the victims of the wildfire near Los Angeles, California, USA. 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt sympathies to those affected by the recent 

wildfires near Los Angeles, California, USA. 

 

JAC Group respectfully announces that we have completed a donation of USD 12,700 

(approximately 2 million yen) to the Los Angeles Regional Food Bank in aid of the 

affected areas and people. 

 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the impacted 

areas. 

 


